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School Core Value - Service                                    

We would like to celebrate and share with you 

how Charlie Gebhard has shown great 

“Service” this term, one of our Core Values. 

Charlie’s class has been having                

swimming lessons this term, and one of the  

children in his class was struggling with getting 

into the pool as they lacked a little bit of confi-

dence.  Charlie took the time to help and sup-

port the other child, encouraging them and 

letting them know that they would be alright. 

They entered the water together and Charlie stayed with the other child throughout the 

lesson to ensure they were ok.  

Charlie showed great compassion, support and care and we congratulate                                      

him on being such a fantastic role model - well done, and thank you Charlie! 

 

Whole School Attendance for the          

first half of the Spring Term:  

This means we haven’t quite met our 

target of 97%.  Lets aim to exceed              

our target in the second half of                

the Spring Term! 

Congratulations to  

Louis Gebhard and 

Amber Faulkner who 

have been working hard 

with their keyboard 

lessons. They and have 

both achieved their Bronze Music Medal. 
 

Well done Louis and Amber, that is a                            

fantastic achievement! 

Huge congratulations to Eevie Landsborough who                
recently passed, with merit, the LAMDA Entry Level 

Award in Performance (Entry 3) Acting Entry Level 3.   

We would also like to congratulate Jimmy Raeside who 
has also recently passed, with distinction, the LAMDA  

Level 1 Award in Performance (Grade 1) -                                 

Acting Grade 1 - Solo 

Jimmy also undertook the role of Calcus, King Herod’s messenger, in the ancient Village 
Nativity Play this year which is performed every 4 years and we would like to share the 

feedback we have received about Jimmy:- 

From the initial rehearsals Jimmy knew his lines (in a role usually played by someone 

much older). His confidence and obviously acting ability was obvious from the outset.   
He has given outstanding performances; always looking magnificent in his orange            
velvet costume. The standard of his performance, both vocally and dramatically,               

would be worthy of any professional company. 

Well done Eevie & Jimmy, we are all extremely proud of your achievements and what 
great feedback Jimmy! 

                                        Upcoming dates for your diary                                 

February                                                       May                                                                                                                                             

Friday 9th - Break up for half term               Thursday 9th - Rags2Riches Event              

Monday 19th - Return to school      

March                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

Friday 22nd - Break up for Easter 

April                                                                                                                                           

Monday 8th - Return to school                                                                                            

Mon 22nd - Fri 26th - Yr 5 Bikeability Training   

Last year, Thea in year 3, auditioned with Midland Theatre Ballet and was 

accepted!  She has been working incredibly hard with rehearsals and         

has a part in a full length ballet production of Snow White.                                         

She will be doing a few parts but on two out of the four shows she will be 

playing Grumpy, one of the seven dwarves. 

 

The shows are taking part at The Crescent Theatre in Birmingham, on Thursday 28th,           

Friday 29th and an afternoon & evening show on Saturday 30th March.  

 

Congratulations Thea, we wish you every success!! 
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Over the last term Key Stage 2 children have taken part in 
judging the Royal Society's Young Person's Book Prize 2024. 

We were sent copies of the six book entries which we have 
judged using criteria such as ease of read, interest, look and 
feel and inspiration. Our votes have been submitted to the 

Royal Society along with hundreds of other groups across the 
country and it'll be interesting to find out which book won in 

March. Our school favourite book is "Live Like a Hunter      

Gather: Discovering the Secrets of the Stone Age'                           
by Naomi Walmsley. 

SEND Drop-in 

Miss Edwards is running the SEND Drop-in on the                            
following days after half term:- 

 

Mondays from 8.30am - 9.30am 

& 

Tuesdays - 2.30pm - 4.00pm 
 

Please feel free to drop-in to discuss any concerns you have 

about your child’s educational needs. 

 

 

Plea for donations 

If you have any unwanted board games you could donate to 

school please drop them in at the school office. 
 

We are hoping to set up a games club at lunchtimes but              

need some games to get started. 
 

Thank you 

Severn Trent  
Water Assembly 

On Thursday 1st 
February we had 
a representative 

from Severn Trent 

come in to run our          
assembly. His  

message about 

how important  
water is and how 

the sewage      

system works was really interesting.  The children enjoyed 
learning about what you can and can't put down the toilet and 
sink, even if some of the photographs of fatbergs and sewage 

blockages were quite disgusting!! 


